
 

 

23 July 2024 
 

Young Voices 
Friday 10th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are pleased to announce, we have once again secured a place at Young Voices at Sheffield Arena which is 
due to take place on Friday 10th January 2025. This event is open to all pupils from Year 3 to Year 6.  
 
All children who wish to attend the visit will be required to attend a rehearsal after school club which will take 
place every Tuesday, from 10th September to 7th January 2025 – confirmation/a reminder of the after-school 
club will be sent out once we return in September. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this exciting event, you will be required to sign up via ParentPay 
where you will be required to pay £8.90 for the cost of the coach for each child. Once you have paid for the 
coach, this will confirm your child’s place – please be aware that places are limited and will be offered on a first-
come, first-served basis.  
 
We will require payment for the bus by Friday 6th September 2024. After this date, and we have confirmed your 
payment, you will receive a link in order for you to order your tickets and any pupil t-shirt packs directly with the 
venue. Please be aware that tickets for the event sell out very quickly.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the event, please speak with either Mrs Sutton or Mr Campbell in September.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 


